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Triple C Carving Group Newsletter 
March 20th, 2024  

 

22 Carvers attended today’s meeting. 

Important Note: Hall opens at 8:30 AM.  The meeting will start at 9:00 AM.   We 

have the Hall till 12:00 pm 

 
Treasurer’s Report:      Reported monthly at the start of each month. 

 
Cookies:                      Thank you to Pat for the goodies this week.  There are some openings for cookie sign-

up, please add your name to the list for bringing cookies. 
 
Guests:                      None present today.   
 

Website:                    Continue to refer to the website for past meetings information. 

 True North Caricature Carvers meeting on Thursday, March 21st at 6:30PM. 

Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88017962391?pwd=Q016WEdEbS95L1ppSDlCNmZqeG

1zZz09 
 
Meeting ID: 880 1796 2391 

Passcode: 031880 

 

Business: Plexiglass Triangle Challenge: 7 triangle items were brought in today.  Everyone 

present was given a ballot to vote for their favourite one.  First Place was awarded to 

Harvey ($15 Tims card); second place was awarded to Gilles ($10 Tims card).  

Congratulations to our winners.  Another challenge will be issued next month, stay 

tuned. 

April Maple (April 17th ) – Only one spot left.  [Update: this class is now full]. 

Noah’s Ark – Keith believes the current ark is not robust enough for its intended 

purposes.  A second ark design option will be pursued. 

Theme day next week –  Pets. 

Sandpaper for free – Thanks to Dan for bringing in sandpaper for our members to 

take home.  

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88017962391?pwd=Q016WEdEbS95L1ppSDlCNmZqeG1zZz09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88017962391?pwd=Q016WEdEbS95L1ppSDlCNmZqeG1zZz09
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Tech talk:                  Brian requested some help identifying a mystery wood.  Keith used his App and it 

says it is Poplar.  There are free Apps that can do this: Xylorix PocketWood, 

PictureThis – Plant Identifier, among others. 

   

 

Upcoming Events: 

April 17th (Wednesday) Maple Leaf carving class. 

TBD (Wednesday) Willow Whistle pop-up class. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

END 

Below is a photo of Keith that was present on the 

Strangway Shop website.  He is seen here 

working on the Noah’s Ark. 

Thank you to Susan for forwarding us this photo. 


